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Chris Austin

From: John Wall and Associates [jwa_ofc@bellsouth.net]
Sent: Tuesday, August 28, 2012 10:41 AM
To: rentalhelp
Subject: 2013 QAP Comment
Attachments: jwa_ofc.vcf

I would like to suggest that the number of bathrooms be included on the application. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Joe Burriss 

 

-- 

John Wall and Associates 

P.O. Box 1169 

Anderson, SC 29622 

864-261-3147 

864-226-5728 (fax) 

 


